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8 February 2022 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

I am pleased to confirm that the Year 11 prom has been booked for 7.30pm – 11pm on the 7 

July at the Holiday Inn, Thorpe Wood, Peterborough.  This event is a celebration of the student's 

time at Stanground and a recognition of their hard work and commitment.  We would like to 

celebrate with the whole year group, but places are subject to the following: 

• Good attendance and punctuality to the Academy, tutorial and lessons.  We are aware 

of COVID and this will NOT affect their attendance figure. 

 

• Good behaviour, this includes uniform, positives, no exclusions, or internal exclusions.  

Oncalls and negatives will be monitored and considered by individual house teams. 

Behaviour in exams will also be monitored. 

 

• Attendance to 10 intervention sessions, either at lunch or after school.  This commences 

21 February to May 9.   

 

Students will be informed if they are invited the week commencing 2 May.  We are currently 

raising as much money as possible to give the students the best experience.  If you would like 

to support us in any way, please do not hesitate to contact me.   

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs S Lowe 

Head of House 
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